
Dear Legislators: 
 
I am a parent of four vaccinated children. 
 
And yet, I oppose HB 3063. It is reprehensible that the government would invade and takeover parents’ rights when it 
comes to their children's health. I do not trust the government to make wise choices for my family. 
 
An example of this is the HPV vaccine which is actually well-known to be dangerous. (Not based in junk science but in 
actual cases.) What if, someday, HPV vaccines or some other brand new vaccine wanting “cure cancer” or something is 
mandated to be taken? Oregon’s government has always shown itself to have a “act quickly, make apologies later” 
attitude and this belongs NOWHERE near our children. 
 
I oppose HB 3063. 
 
Liberty Pike 
Portland, OR 
 


